
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The Los Angeles County (“County”) Historical Landmarks and Records Commission will 
conduct a public hearing to consider to adopt a resolution recommending that the Board 
of Supervisors find the project categorically exempt from the California Environmental 
Quality Act, pursuant to Section 15331 of the State CEQA Guidelines (Historical Resource 
Restoration/Rehabilitation – Class 31) and designate the Henry Greene House, located at 
1405 La Solana Drive in the unincorporated community of Altadena, as a County 
Landmark pursuant to Section 22.124 of the County Code. 
 
Should you attend the hearing, you will have an opportunity to testify, or you may submit 
written comments to the contact below or at the public hearing. If the final decision on this 
proposal is challenged in court, testimony may be limited to issues raised before or at the 
public hearing. 
 
Hearing Date and Time:  Friday, April 12, 2024 at 9:30 a.m.  
Agenda with meeting location and case documents will be posted at hlrc.lacounty.gov 14 
days prior to the hearing. 
Project Number:  PRJ2023-004604-(5) 
Contact:  Dean Edwards, Ordinance Studies, 320 W. Temple St., Los Angeles CA 90012, 
dedwards@planning.lacounty.gov 
 
If you need reasonable accommodations or auxiliary aids, contact the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) Coordinator at (213) 974-6488 (Voice) or (213) 617-2292 (TDD) 
with at least 3 business days’ advanced notice.   

Para leer este aviso en español visite hlrc.lacounty.gov. 
若要閱讀中文通知，請訪 hlrc.lacounty.gov。 


